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“During my time in the VZYA program I was able
to build connections as well as collaborate with
my peers about things we are all passionate
about. Working towards safety day was so
interactive and exciting. The day itself was
something unforgettable!”

“Overall I had a great experience. I learned a lot
and made new friends.”

2024
SURVEY
RESULTS

What are Ambassadors saying
about the program?

“Being a Vision Zero Youth Ambassador has been
an amazing experience. I've learned a lot about
traffic safety and how to work with others to
make our streets safer. It's been great to see the
positive changes we can make, and it's inspired
me to keep working towards safer roads for
everyone.”

“During my program when I initially heard the
task at hand, I did not even think creating an
event as large as Safety Day was possible. But
the more sessions I attended the more
information I gathered and was able to use my
knowledge and provide it towards helping a
cause that I deeply cared for.”

Motivated to make roads safer
100% of the 2024 Vision Zero Youth Ambassadors want
to stay involved in Vision Zero with 57% staying
“somewhat” involved and 43% “actively” involved.

79% reported having a better understanding of Vision
Zero and either see opportunities to help improve (18%)
or are “motivated to be part of the solution” (61%).

93% reported being able to explain the Vision Zero
goal to others with 7% reporting some new knowledge
from the program.

100% would recommend the program
for other high school students

71% strongly recommend the program and 29% would
recommend other Montgomery County High School
students to participate in the Vision Zero Youth
Ambassador program. Three Ambassadors directly
mentioned wanting to rejoin the program next year.

For the overall program, 57% rated their experience as
“Excellent,” 36% “Great,” and 7% “Average.”

“The VZYA program has helped me learn so much
about traffic safety. This program will help me
spread awareness on the importance of traffic
safety around my school and peers. I would
recommend this program to anyone who is
interested in traffic safety.”


